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Home Leadership Team 

Back left:  Administrator, Shari Little Back Right:  DON Kristie McClellan 
Seated:  Maintenance Director, Nic Essam 

 

2025 Nebraska State Chapter Convention DELEGATE PACKET COPIES FOR THE HOME:   
--The UPDATED Adopt-A-Resident and Adopt-An-Employee form--each year, the assignments are 
updated and likely changed.  The assignment runs from July 1 to the following June 30 each year.  
Chapters must complete a new form each year.  There was also a suggested gift list. 
 

--The Delegates also received an updated general donation form in their packets.  You can make 
copies as needed.  A donation form must accompany ANY kind of donation to the Home. 
 

--Information about the recently approved “Purposeful Living Chapter” donation --it mirrors the 
International Projects having a “partnership” donation possibility.    Delegates received an 
information sheet AND a special donation form for this special monetary gift. 
 

Nebraska P.E.O. Home Board Directors for 2025 – 2026 are as follows: 
Jodi Keeler, President, 705 Marian, Kimball, NE 69145 
 Phone:  308-235-5625 EMAIL:  jodikeeler@hotmail.com 
Sharon Lauber, Vice President, 1242 M St., Geneva, NE 68361 
 Phone:  402-759-1096 EMAIL:  sharonlauber1@gmail.com 
Jeanne Wicks, Treasurer, 3724 S 83rd St Cir, Lincoln, NE 68506 
 Phone:  402-440-1525 EMAIL:  jmwicks2@gmail.com 
Jeanne Ross-Muhlbach, 907 Westridge Dr, Ravenna, NE. 68869  
 Phone:  308-627-7034 EMAIL:  jeanne.muhlbach@gmail.com 
Ginny Winsor, Crown Point Assisted Living, 2820 S 80th #232, Omaha, NE. 68124 
 Phone:  941-716-1761 EMAIL:  winsor.ginny@gmail.com 
Tracy Jacobsen, P.O Box 855, Wisner, NE 68791 
 Phone:  402-841-1726 EMAIL:  tracybeth8@outlook.com 
Denise Johnston Rauterkus, 1401 W. Williams, North Platte, NE 68901 
 Phone:  308-530-0459 EMAIL: djrauterkus@gmail.com 
Kelly Robare, 528 Indian Rd, Lincoln, NE. 68505 
 Phone:  402-881-9779  EMAIL:  robarekelly@gmail.com 
Lisa Helmick, PSP, 6712 N 65th Ave, Omaha, NE 68152-2110 
 Phone:  402-669-4186 EMAIL: lisapeocoxnet@yahoo.com 
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We live with purpose so our residents can live with purpose.   MANY thanks for your generosity in 
supporting our loved Home – the Home that Love Built! 

 
 

YOU ARE AN AMBASSADOR:  Are YOU spreading the news about our fabulous P.E.O. 
Home?  All Nebraska P.E.O. Sisters are a line of communication about our Home.  Though 

Nebraska women have priority, residents do NOT have to be from Nebraska – but Nebraska 
P.E.O.’s are given priority.   

[See page 18 of the 2024 Convention Proceedings for wording of residency eligibility.] 
 
 
 
 

NEBRASKA P.E.O. HOME WEB SITE:   
Chapter Committees can always find news on the site AND in the Nebraska State Newsletters  

to share at local chapter meetings! 
https://www.nebraskapeohome.org/ 

ALSO, use the information in Nebraska State Chapter P.E.O. Newsletters for chapter reports – they 
are archived for one year on the Home-specific website.   

 

 

 
 

TOURS of OUR HOME, please know these things:  Always make arrangements through our 
Home Administrator:  Shari Little – contact info below:   
--Monday through Friday works best – morning is rather busy, but afternoon or evening 
       certainly works.  Only one weekend, per month, could work as well, ask Shari.   
 

Contact Shari Little, well in advance, please.        nebraskapeohome@outlook.com 
 

 
 

History of the P.E.O. Home Programs 
 

 
Please contact Shari Little if your chapter is interested in a program about our Home  

at one of your chapter meetings.   
Contact Shari Little, well in advance, please.        nebraskapeohome@outlook.com 

 
 

 
 

THANK YOU FOR CONSIDERING:  The Nebraska P.E.O. Home is a 501(c)3, non-profit organization. 
Your donation may be tax deductible.  Check with your financial planner or tax preparer to see if 
your donation may be eligible to be deducted from your taxes.   
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